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28th September, 2016
 
Dear Health Committee,
 
I am writing to ask you to reject and oppose the Second Abortion Bill that MP Rob Pyne is
 presenting to attempt to weaken Qld abortion laws. I am strongly opposed to what he is
 trying to do. To be honest, I am so surprised that he is trying a second time seeing as the
 first one was over-ruled.
 
I believe that the child in the womb is human and deserving of human rights.
 
I ask that the House respect the right of medical staff and the public to freedom of speech,
 that they reject this irresponsible bill and that they respect the health and rights of
 women and the unborn to be protected.
 
I hope that you will represent the wishes of the people like me.
 
Yours sincerely,
Mrs Ruth Crowe
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